
 

 

 
 
13 September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
School Photographs          
 
Paul Gemmell, from Travelling Light Photography, will be coming into school on Wednesday  
16th October.   
 
He will be taking either an individual OR a family photograph of the children.   
 
If you choose a family photograph, this will include siblings who attend Archibald School and nursery, 
not babies or older children who attend other schools. 
 
Please complete the online form below (ONE PER CHILD) indicating your preference and giving your 
permission by Monday 30th September. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/sqDsjtJN9W  
 
No child will be photographed unless we have received a completed form. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs  Turner 
Head Teacher 
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